
 

 
 
 
 
 

SEBASTIAN LAKE:  WATER CONSERVATION ADVISORY 
August 9, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Sebastian Lake Residents: 

 

We have been instructed by Sebastian Lake water supplier (James Fork Regional 

Water District), to implement “Phase II Water Conservation” until further notice. 

 

This consists of the following steps: 

- Cease watering lawns (prohibited) 

- Shrubs, plants, trees and gardens may be watered only with handheld hose 

- Cease car washing, swimming pool or fountain refilling (prohibited) 

- Do not hose down sidewalks, walkways, driveways, patios, parking lots, or any 

other hard surface areas 

 

Your efforts will help ensure an equitable supply to meet increased demands during 

these extreme weather conditions. We will keep you updated as we receive any new 

information from James Fork Regional Water District.  

 

If you wish to see the James Fork Regional Water District notification, we have it 

posted on the “Community Impact” section of sebastianlakeuoc.com. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

 

 


